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February 24, 1986 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

This letter confirms that you did receive our 
signal on Tuesday, February 18, 1986 at 5:44 p.m. 
I'm pleased to see that we carry that far. 

I've been a fan of radio for many years, and have 
"D.X. ed" on what you might call an ametuer basis for 
many years, but I've never been aware of an organization 
devoted to this persuit. Whatis the National Radio 
Club? How many members does it have, and what qualifies 
a person for membership? 

I'd love to hear more about your organization. 

Sincerely 

Mike Dowling 
Program Director 
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